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From: Torpoint Town Council <admin@torpointtowncouncil.gov.uk>
Sent: 06 December 2023 12:28
To: Milly Southworth
Subject: FW: Local government finance policy statement 2024 to 2025

Harriet Bastin
Torpoint Town Council Support Officer
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From: William Tarrant <William.Tarrant@cornwall.gov.uk>

Sent: 06 December 2023 09:39

Subject: Local government finance policy statement 2024 to 2025

Dear Town and Parish Clerk,

information Classification: CONTROLLED

On 5 December 2023, the Department for Levelling Up, Housing & Communities (DLUHC) released the Local

government finance policy statement for 2024/25.

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/local-government-finance-policy-statement-2024-to-2025/local-

government-finance-policy-statement-2024-t0-2025

As expected, this confirmed that Town and Parish Councils will not be subject to any Council Tax referendum
principles for 2024/25. However, “the government will review the decisions taken by these authorities when

considering referendum principles in future years”.

Any questions on this at all please let me know.
Many thanks,
Wwill.

Will Tarrant | Finance Business Analyst

Cornwall Council | Finance & Assurance Service

William.Tarrant@cornwall.gov.uk | Tel: 01872 322222
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You can now call me directly on Microsoft Teams




